
 

 

Memphis Facial Plastic Surgeon Named 
President of Top Facial Plastic Surgery 
Organization  

Dr. Langsdon was recently elected president of the American Academy of 

Facial Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery 

 

Memphis, TN – December XX, 2017 
Dr. Phillip Langsdon, Memphis-based facial plastic surgery specialist, was recently named president of 

the American Academy of Facial Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery (AAFPRS). 

A longtime member of the AAFPRS, Dr. Langsdon served as committee chair, national meeting director 

and was a member of the board of directors. He was also the program chair of the AAFPRS national Fall 

Meetings from 2015 to 2017; as the program chair, he oversaw a national conference for surgeons to 

learn and exchange information on new surgical techniques, the latest developments in the field, and 

innovative treatments. He also directs an AAFPRS-sponsored fellowship program that provides training 

for young facial plastic surgeons. Until recently, Dr. Langsdon served as the Southern Regional Board 

member.   

About the AAFPRS 
The American Academy of Facial Plastic Surgery is dedicated to establishing the highest standards in 

facial plastic surgery, educating the public, government, and medical professionals on the field of facial 

plastic surgery, and guiding facial plastic surgeons on how to deliver the highest quality care possible.  

Founded in 1964, the AAFPRS is the world’s largest specialty organization for facial plastic surgeons. It 

currently counts 2,500 facial plastic and reconstructive surgeons as its members, many of them board-

certified in facial plastic surgery, plastic surgery, and oculoplastic surgery.  

About Phillip Langsdon, M.D., F.A.C.S., The Langsdon Clinic 
The Langsdon Clinic is a cutting-edge facial plastic surgery practice in Memphis, TN, that is well known 
for delivering exceptional results on facial cosmetic treatments. With state-of-the-art equipment and a 
dedication to patient satisfaction, the Langsdon Clinic offers discreet, compassionate service while 
providing the highest quality of care. The Langsdon Clinic is led by board-certified facial plastic surgeon 
Dr. Phillip Langsdon. Dr. Langsdon has been in practice for over 30 years. He is an expert in facial plastic 
surgery. In addition to his private practice, Dr. Langsdon regularly volunteers to provide reconstructive 
facial plastic surgery on a pro bono basis.  

For more information about Dr. Phillip Langsdon or to schedule a consultation, please visit 
www.drlangsdon.com. 

Media Contact: 

The Langsdon Clinic 
Location: 7499 Poplar Pike, Germantown, TN 
Website: https://www.drlangsdon.com/ 
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